
 

 

 By E-mail 

 

June 12, 2007 

 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th floor 
Toronto, ON    M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms Walli 

Union Gas Limited 
Application for 2006 Deferral Account and Earnings Sharing Disposition 
Board File No.: EB-2007-0598 
Our File No.: 302701-000416 

In our letter to the Board of May 24, 2007, IGUA requested an oral hearing with respect 
to Union’s attempt to reduce the ratepayers’ share of 2006 Storage Revenue Deferral 
Accounts by deferred taxes allegedly attributable to the NGEIR Decision.  Will the Board 
be considering and responding to our request for an oral hearing with respect to this 
particular issue? 

Union has now delivered its Argument-in-Chief with respect to the issue.  IGUA and 
other intervenors need to confer to determine how best to respond to Union’s written 
argument and, before conferring, we would like to know whether there will be an oral 
hearing of the deferred taxes issue. 

Could you please ascertain how the Board plans to proceed and provide a response to our 
oral hearing request as soon as possible? 
 
Yours very truly 

 
Peter C.P. Thompson, Q.C. 
PCT\slc 
c. Interested Parties EB-2007-0598 

Murray Newton (Industrial Gas Users Association) 
Vince DeRose (Borden Ladner Gervais LLP) 

OTT01\3222843\1 

Borden Ladner Gervais LLP 
Lawyers • Patent & Trade-mark Agents 

World Exchange Plaza 
100 Queen Street, Suite 1100 

Ottawa  ON  K1P 1J9 
tel.: (613) 237-5160  fax: (613) 230-8842 

www.blgcanada.com 
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